
  Matt Kirk 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs 

 
 

700 University Avenue, Toronto, ON 
M5G 1X6 

416-592-8541  matthew.kirk @opg.com 

 
 

September 22, 2021 
 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board  
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 

Dear Ms. Long: 

Re:  Board File No. EB-2021-0110 / EB-2021-0243 
 Ontario Power Generation Inc.’s Intervention Status 

On September 17, 2021, the Ontario Energy Board issued Procedural Order No. 1 in EB-2021-0110.  
The first order was for intervenors in the EB-2021-0110 proceeding to indicate whether they intend to 
participate in a generic proceeding on UTR-related issues and the ETS rate (EB-2021-0243).  By way 
of this letter, Ontario Power Generation Inc. is indicating its intention to participate in EB-2021-0243 and 
to continue participating in EB-2021-0110. 

If there are any questions with respect to this notice, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

Matt Kirk 

Att. 

cc: B. MacDonald, Ontario Power Generation Inc. 
A. Collier, Ontario Power Generation Inc. 
Regulatory@HydroOne.com (by email) 
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